Mohammed Ahmed

From: zulfiya inoyatova

Sent: 28 August 2021 19:35

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)
Attachments: icon.png

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Address not found

Your message wasn't delivered to planning@camden.com.gov.uk because the domain
camden.com.gov.uk couldn't be found. Check for typos or unnecessary spaces and try again.

From: zulfiya inoyatova
To: planning@camden.com.gov.uk




Cc:

Bee:

Date: Sat, 28 Aug 2021 19:34:19 +0100
Subject: Ref 2021/1927/P- objection
Hello,

As a tenant of |G | would like to objcct towards application for a new

live theatre.

We have enough noise in this area, there always disruptions and we had Hoxton hotel building works
recently. I have two little kids and I'm worried about their safety too as the live theatre/comedy club means
more cars passing by, more drunk people being around our block of flats and putting them to sleep and them
to have restful nights sleep will be an issue!!

Thanks and regards

Zulfiya inoyatova



